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Response - Official Information Request 
 
I refer to your request for information received on 01 July 2019.  Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following: 
 
Instruction to Armorguard of 30.06.2019 
 
No instruction was given by Council officers on the night of 30 June 2019 to Armorguard or their officers. A 
request to open the gate was made directly to the Police by a resident who had been locked in.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Mark Lester, Group Manager Corporate 
Services 06 366 0999 or email: markl@horowhenua.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive  
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